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MEMORANDUM 
 

TO: Metropolitan Planning Organization Committees 
 
FROM: Kip Harrington, Long Range Planning Manager 
 
DATE: March 31, 2023 
 
RE: 23TP011 - 2023-2026 Transportation Improvement Program             
Administrative Amendment #23-002A 

 
Attached for your acknowledgement is Administrative Amendment #23-002A to the 2023-
2026 Transportation Improvement Program. This amendment revises the funding for the 
project to replace the Anamosa Street bridge over I-190. The Transportation Commission 
awarded $329,000 in Transportation Alternative Program funds to the project, thereby 
decreasing the funding in the Interstate Maintenance category from $6.636 million to 
$6.307 million. There is no net increase in funding. 
 

Project Category / Description 
Project 
Year 

Original 
Cost 

(millions) 

Revised 
Cost 

(millions) 

Net 
Change 

Interstate Maintenance     
19.00 IM-B 1902(67)0 065K – I-190- Fm N of Anamosa St 
to North – Replace Str Bridge, Approach Grading, PCC 
Surfacing, Concrete Barrier, Approach Slabs, Guardrail, 
Lighting 

2023 $6.636 $6.307 -$0.329 

Total Change to Category    -$0.329 

Transportation Alternative Program     
0.14 IM-B 1902(67)0 065K – I-190- Fm N of Anamosa St 
to North – Replace Str Bridge, Approach Grading, PCC 
Surfacing, Concrete Barrier, Approach Slabs, Guardrail, 
Lighting 

2023 $0.000 $0.329 +$0.329 

Total Change to Category    +$0.329 

 

STAFF RECOMMENDATION:  Staff recommends acknowledgement of the 2023-
2026 Transportation Improvement Program Administrative Amendment #23-002A. 
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